
We’re sorry
Garden waste collections
are suspended
for six weeks from Monday 2 August

In the meantime, please help your crews...

Please report missed collections online using My Waste Services 
on the SWP homepage: somersetwaste.gov.uk

We are contacting all subscribers by email or letter.
Everyone will have their subscription automatically extended by eight weeks.
You don’t need to do anything.

More information: somersetwaste.gov.uk/gardenwaste-suspension

This is mainly due to the national driver shortage and impacts of Covid. 
Please bear with us. We are doing all we can to get back on track.
The garden waste suspension will help by releasing drivers and trucks.

Somerset Waste Partnership apologises 
for recent disruption.

Carefully sort recycling into the right containers.
Squash, crush or flatten recycling if you can to make more room.

Stack boxes in windy weather.
For latest updates visit somersetwaste.gov.uk


